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Executive Summary 
The Supplemental Report of the 2013–2014 Budget Package requires that the Judicial Council 
report to the Joint Legislative Budget Committee on implementation of the open meetings rule, 
rule 10.75 of the California Rules of Court. Under subdivision (p) of the rule, the Judicial 
Council must review the rule’s impact periodically to determine whether amendments are 
needed. No amendments are needed at this time.  

Relevant Previous Council Action 
These reports have routinely been submitted to the Legislature annually. Previous reports can be 
found at www.courts.ca.gov/7466.htm.  

The initial report on the steps to developing and implementing an open meetings rule was 
submitted to the Legislature by the Judicial Council on January 1, 2014, as required by the 
Supplemental Report of the 2013–2014 Budget Package. The Judicial Council approved rule 
10.75 (Meetings of advisory bodies) at its April 24, 2014 meeting and the rule became effective 
July 1, 2014.  

http://www.courts.ca.gov/7466.htm
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The council, effective August 20, 2015, accepted the Judicial Branch Administration: Report on 
California Rules of Court, rule 10.75 (Meetings of advisory bodies), dated August 11, 2015, and 
directed Judicial Council staff to submit to the Legislature the letter to the Joint Legislative 
Budget Committee reporting on rule 10.75. Under subdivision (p) of the rule, the council is 
required to review the rule’s impact within one year of its adoption to determine whether 
amendments are needed. The chairs of the Judicial Council’s five internal committees concluded 
that no amendments were needed. The chairs recommended that the council accept the report and 
direct that the letter to the Joint Legislative Budget Committee reporting on rule 10.75 be sent to 
the committee as required by the Supplemental Report of the 2013–2014 Budget Package.  

Attachments and Links 
1. Attachment A: Letter to the Joint Legislative Budget Committee reporting on rule 10.75 
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